

Prince George's County, Maryland Inter-Office Memorandum Office of Law

LEGISLATIVE COMMENT

DATE: June 15, 2023

TO: Jennifer Jenkins, Council Administrator

THRU: J. Kenneth Battle, Jr., Committee Director

Transportation, Infrastructure, Energy & Environmental Committee

THRU: Rhonda L. Weaver, County Attorney

FROM: Terry L. Bell, Associate County Attorney

RE: CB-048-2023

The Office of Law has reviewed the above referenced bill as it was presented on April 4, 2023, to be in proper legislative form with no legal impediments to enactment.